
 

   
 

CABINET 

TUESDAY 14 FEBRUARY 2023 

 

REVISED OUTLINE BUSINESS CASE FOR BERWICK THEATRE: 
SUPPLEMENTARY PAPER TO ITEM 14  
 
Report of:    Councillor Glen Sanderson 
 
Lead Officer:    Janice Rose, Interim Executive Director of Regeneration 

 

Purpose of report 

To present a supplementary recommendation to the published Cabinet report 

Supplementary Recommendations 

 
Cabinet is recommended to approve the request to enter into contract with MICA 
Architects at the sum of £2,180,426.67 
 
Background 
 
Following a procurement exercise that concluded on 27th September 2022 the tender 
evaluation panel recommended the appointment of MICA Architects as the Most 
Economically Advantageous Tender (based upon an 80% quality, 20% price ratio).  
 
The recommendation to appoint MICA Architects has been accepted by the Berwick 
Maltings Theatre Project Board including the Executive Sponsor (Janice Rose) and the 
Maltings Trust. 
  
Cabinet approval is now requested to enter into a contract with MICA Architects at the sum 
of £2,180,426.67. This cost is contained within the overall budget envelope described 
within the revised Outline Business Case and Paragraph 17 of the associated Cabinet 
report of 14th February 2023. 
  

 


